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April 14 & 15, 2018

MESSAGE FROM MAYOR SCARPITTI

On behalf of Members of Council and the City of Markham, I am pleased to extend our best wishes to
everyone participating in Carrom Canada’s Open tournament.

This prestigious competition attracts some of the world’s best players from India, USA and Canada,
who have played m world cup tournaments. The tournament features 5 events — Men's A and B
division singles, Men’s A and B division doubles and Women’s Singles.

This Open Tournament reinforces the City of Markham’s position as a global sports destination and as
Canada’s most ethnically diverse city. We are a welcoming and inclusive ecity. I would like to

welcome the participants, coaches and their families to the City of Markham; I encourage you to take
in all that our City has to offer.

I recognize the efforts of the Carrom Canada team for organizing this townament and for promoting
diversity, strategic thinking and sportsmanship.

Thank you for your promoting excellence in competitive Carrom across the country and around the
world.

As Mayor, I want to take this opportunity to conpratulate the participants, coaches and volenteers for
their dedication in making this tonrnament successfnl.
Best wishes to an exciting and thnlling competition.
Sincerely,

Frank Scarpitti
Mayor
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